

June 1, 2018

Dear Patients,

After 43 years of practicing Pediatrics, it is finally time for me to retire. It has been my deep pleasure to care for you and your families over the years, but circumstances have made it imperative that I end my practice.

Sunnyside Pediatrics is a great option for your family's pediatric needs. Suzanne Holbrook M.D., Sharon Schriewer M.D., Jennifer Cox M.D., Sandra Phillips M.D., Paul Swensen M.D. and Ginny Hiatt NP are all excellent and caring pediatricians.

This has not been an easy decision to make and I undoubtedly will miss you all. What makes my decision easier is knowing you will be in good hands with Sunnyside Pediatrics. I trust you understand my imminent retirement.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lou

Ford

Note from the Sunnyside Providers:

Sunnyside is fully staffed to continue to meet your child's medical needs, we are committed to make this a smooth transition for all of you. Please contact us at 801-521-2640 or check us out on the website at sunnysidepeds.com.

Sincerely,

Sunnyside Providers